
Dear Rep. Klarides, 

A tax on CPA services is discriminatory, disastrous for business, and devastating for Connecticut.  Kill the 
proposal to tax CPA services. 

Thank you, 

Nancy D. Hayes, CPA 
Partner 
Carter, Hayes +Associates, P.C. 
1952 Whitney Avenue 
Hamden, CT 06517 
(203) 287-3990 ext. 103 
 
This e-mail and any attachments to it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to which they are addressed.  If you have received this e-mail in error please notify 
nhayes@carterhayes.com. Thank you. 
 
IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLOSURE:  Pursuant to the requirements of IRS Circular 230, this communication 
(including any attachments) is not intended to be used and cannot be used by the recipient for the 
purpose of avoiding penalties that may be imposed by the IRS. 
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